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From: G M [mailto:grmcca~cimail.com]
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 10:27 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Liberty Utility rates

I am writing in regards to the significant increase in electricity rates from Liberty Utilities that was
approved by the NHPUC. According to this article it was due to fears about spiking natural gas prices.

http://www.vnews.com/news/1 3776391 -95/liberty-utilities-customers-rate-to-increase-this-winter

As we all know natural gas prices have plummeted. Did the approval include a provision to reduce the
rates if natural gas prices remained flat or even decreased? If not than Liberty will be laughing all the way
to the bank at the expensive of NH rate payers. The increase is preposterous. Natural gas was at a 10 yr
low when the rate increase was approved and is even lower now.

Please pass my email on accordingly to any relevant departments, committees, etc.

Regards

Geoff McCaffrey

Charlestown resident


